
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

The mandatory fee each semester is a lot and I would like UMD to look into it please. The
monthly stipend does not help

Sincerely,

SANCHITA CHUGH
Graduate Assistant, Division of Information technology
University of Maryland, College Park
8414 48th avenue, College park, MD 20740
sanchita.chugh94@gmail.com


